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See our Calendar on our Website for Upcoming Events!

Dear Chedoke Community,

2018 Chedoke Elementary Fund-raiser LAST WEEK;

Parents we are looking for your support....

MAKERSPACE

On February8th we began a major fundraising effort selling World's Fin- 3, NCE
PUILDING MATERIALS

est Chocolates. The main focus of this fundraiser is to assist in develop- s,
ing Maker Space carts for all students in our classrooms and Learning oo I ﬁ‘ﬂ
Legos Knex Zoob

MagFormers

Commons, and any other school needs that will benefit all our students. —

KevaPlonks Buidng Blocks 't

We are selling a peanut- free variety pack from World's Finest Chocolates. Each assorted box contains
chocolate covered almonds, , mint meltaways, caramel whirls, milk chocolate crisp bars and

chocolate almond bars. A number of assorted totally nut free boxes are available for those who require them — please indi-
cate

nut- free below if required. Each item sells for $3.00. We chose the $3.00 products because they offer the highest re-
turn to the school - $1.50 from every item sold remains at the school as our profit. That’s $45.00 profit / box sold!

Starting February 8th the chocolate will be sent home with each student who has returned the attached permis-
sion slip. Our sale will run until March 1st so everyone can take advantage of both Valentine’s, and the Family Day week-
end to sell. Please return $90.00 for your box as soon as your chocolates are sold, or return any bars you are unable to
sell so someone else can sell them. ) We do appreciate sell outs — your efforts may be very well rewarded - thank you!

Additional boxes will be given out upon request when $90.00 has been returned for the first box. Please label your enve-

lopes clearly with your child’s name when sending in money .

**We have some terrific incentives for our sellers.

Each complete box sold will earn the seller a ten inch solid chocolate Bunny, plus they will qualify for a chance to
win Movie passes for 4 with popcorn and drinks!

Our top sellers (no ties!) will be rewarded as well.

Our TOP SELLER will be awarded to a family pass to
FLYING SQUIRREL

2nd place seller- Family Movie Night in Basket

3rd Seller is a Sports Basket- including 1 hour at the
FLYING SQUIRREL




Kinder Photo Day
Will be
Thursday, April 19th

to our 6rade 8 students for participating in the Creative Kids
Design and Ad Contest with the Hamilton Spectator.

All 6rade 8 students created an advertisement for our assigned
clients and one student from each class won for the

best design.
In class 8A, Jadyne; in class 8B, Tae :
and in class 8C was Laila.
Their advertisements will be published in a special
section in Friday's newspaper.

Congratulations to our potential future advertisers!

In addition to both white / chocolate milk ($1.00) and Kernels

REMINDER: REMINDER: REMINDER:
To Parents that a working School Council
EMERGENCY NUMBER is Meeﬁng
to be provided on file at
the school in case of February 28th at 6:00pm
Emergencies in Room 219
- .6
ahad (m’,o?, PA DAY
- &
EMERGENCY et
NUMBERS @ .. P March 2/18
The School Store has expanded it's menul School Store

popcorn ($2.00), the store will be selling many flavours of
frozen yogurt ($1.00) and large cookies ($0.75).

Stop by and see what the store has to offer at second nutrition break!
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'MCYU CURISOSITY CRAWL

A Day to Question, Discover, Create

LOCATION
McMaster University,
Main Campus
Burke Science Building
FREE!

15 hands-on workshops
in Science, Technology,
Engineering,

Arts, and Math.

For ages 7-14
{(Whole Family Welcome)

AGENDA
Check In: 10-am — 11am

1* Workshop: 11am - 12pm
Lunch: 12pm - 1pm

(free pizza lunch provided)
2™ Workshop: 1pm — 2pm
3" Workshop: 2pm - 3pm

To Register
visit www.mcyu.ca

Facebook: McMasterCYLU
Twitter: @McMasterCYU
Instagram: mcmastercyu
website: www.mcyu.ca
amail: mcyu@mcmaster.ca
phone: (805) 521-2100 ext. 73790
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DATE CHANGES:

Vision Works will be coming to Chedoke to doing eye testing now
on April 12, 16, 17.

HWDSB is offering students the opportunity to receive full eye exams during school hours. Every child
is eligible for one yearly eye examination covered by OHIP, so this service is offered free of charge.
The target of this initiative is children who are NOT CURRENTLY SEEING AN

OPTOMETRIST ON A YEARLY BASIS and especially children who have NEVER HAD THEIR EYES EX-
AMINED by an Optometrist. This service is run by Vision Works, which offers a mobile optometric ser-
vice that will visit your child's school. The eye exams will consist of the following tests:

¢ Measuring your child's current vision

e Testing colour vision and depth perception

e Assessing the ability of the eye muscles to work together
e Measuring pupil function and size

e Testing for glasses

e Using a microscope to assess the health of the eye

REMINDER TO PARENTS:

The Chedoke team is on duty from 8:10am till 8:25am and 2:45pm—3:00pm. Supervision is
provided during these times on our playground. Therefore arriving early for school or

picking up your child late from school means that they are not being supervised.
Please be aware as a Parent and work with us to ensure the safety of our child.

Our Staff parking lot is not a drop-off zone.

Also, please be conscious and abide to the parking signage that surrounds
the entire school property.

By-law officers have been on site and fines have been issued.

Once again safety is our priority.




17™ Annual Kyle Hoult Memorial
Food Drive

For Neighbour to Neighbour

The 17th annual food drive in memory of Kyle
James Hoult (son of Lorraine and Jim Hoult)
who passed away on March 29, 2001 at the age
of 14 years from Leukemia will take place
throughout the month of March.

The food will be delivered to Neighbour to
Neighbour food bank at 28 Athens St. in

Hamilton on Thursday March 29, 2018.

Lorraine and Jim will be at the food bank on
that day between 12:00 noon and 2:00 pm. to
accept donations for the food bank in memory
of their son.

Kyle's wish, at the tender age of six, when he
was first diagnosed with leukemia was that “no
child should go hungry”. Throughout his illness
he would visit the food bank with food

donated from many groups, companies, friends
and family who were touched by his life and
struggle. The support of all these individuals
gave him strength to face his struggle with
courage and determination. He loved visiting
the food bank with the donations and usually
visited each week after chemotherapy. It
seemed to add a positive aspect to the day for
him. The Hoult's would like every individual, who
supported this memorial over the years, to know
that your continued support is greatly appreci-
ated. Our family invites you to help us remem-
ber our son and brother again this year.

Sincerely Lorraine, Jim, Erin and Adam Hoult

Neighbour to Neighbour Charitable Organization
Number: 119053130RR0001

17* Annual

Ryle Foult

MEMORIAL FOOD DRIVE

When Kyle was first suffering with his leukemia,
he was approached by The Make a Wish Foundation.

At the tender age of six years old, his FIRST WISH was:

no child should go hungry;

HELP TO HONOUR KYLE’S WISH!

Please consider donating goods or cash [cheque] at your conven-
ience to the Neighbour-to-Neighbour Centre and specify that
your donation be in memory of Kyle.

GOODS WILL BE DELIVERED ON
Thursday March 29, 2018.

Neighbour to Neighbour Charitable Organization Number:
119053130RR0O001

Sincerely,

Priscilla Mochrie

Principal

Jo Ann Corbin-Harper

Vice-Principal




